
Blended Learning Etiquette at Glenfield Primary School 

Please read the following information so you are fully informed about the expectations of pupils and parents 

when using the computer at home: 

Points for parents: 

•The school virtual learning platform can only be accessed by people within our school , not by anyone 

externally. It has been set so that the children cannot email out.  

•Any online lessons carried out are just for our children. Please do not record them. 

 •The majority of the work set should be accessible to all pupils independently. Please support them where 

needed but let them answer their own questions–the journey to learning is as important as the end result 

•As parents, please do not interrupt the teacher during any live instruction as they are teaching your 

children at this point. If your child has a question, the teacher will inform them how they want them to ask it, 

either through the chats or by putting their virtual hand up. 

•Please keep reminding your child about their ‘digital footprint’–It is important that the children understand 

how to protect their privacy and respect others’ privacy. Our digital world is permanent, and with each post, 

remind your child to self-reflect before they share online with the understanding of how it may impact 

themselves and others 

Points for our pupils: 

When communicating online, you should always: 

•Treat your teacher and other children in the class with respect 

•Always use your teacher’s proper title.  

•Avoid texting abbreviations such as “u” instead of “you.” 

. Remember, whatever you type onto Teams stays on Teams. Mrs Martin and Mrs Tibbles look regularly at 

the work you complete and the chats on Teams. 

•Do not type in any personal information (both yours and that of others). 

•Avoid hurting someone’s feelings online. Remember, online, people can’t always tell if you are joking. 

•If someone sends you an email that threatens you or makes you feel uncomfortable, talk to a parent or 

other adult right away. 

•Follow our school’s acceptable use policy      

 



 

 



 

 


